
         

         

         

  

      

 

Next Week’s Curriculum: 

St Bernadette’s Class: Miss Carter                                  St Peter’s Class: Mr Bonnar 

We hope that you have a relaxing half term break. 

 

Key dates and events:   

• St Bernadette swimming Monday 5th June- Friday 16th June 

• St Peter swimming Monday 19th June- Friday 30th June 

 

ENGLISH: we will be reading Oliver and the 

seawigs by Phillip Reeve and Sarah McIntyre. 

Reading focus: discussing words and phrases 

that capture the readers imagination. 
 

Writing focus: a diary entry  

Grammar focus: adverbs 

Spelling focus: Words with endings -tion and 

words with the k or s sound spelt with ch. 

MATHS: We will be revisiting division and 

using real life examples. 

GEOGRAPHY: Why do so many people go 

to the Mediterranean on holiday? 

We will be learning about the climate in 

Spain and what fruit and vegetables grow 

there. 

R.E WEEK Topic; Energy 

We will be finishing our R.E topic and 

learning about Pentecost and the gifts of 

the Holy Spirit. 

FRENCH:  

The children will be learning how to count 

from 11 to 20, how hold a conversation about 

how many and what they would like.  

P.E TOPIC: Invasion games 

The child will be learning dance with their PE 

coach, Miss Cook. 

Teachers will be leading rounders lessons.  

Science Topic: Does blossom lead to 

fruit?  

We will be finishing our topic and learning 

more about seed dispersal and investigating 

transportation in plants. 

 

 

 



 

READING: This week we would like to see all the children access bug club and 

answer the ‘bug’ questions. They may read a book of their choice. 

Well done to Arya, Oscar, Kacper, Cayson , Ava and Oliver for reading on Bug 

club this week. Well done! 

SPELLING: You will find this week’s spellings below. Please practise these with 

your child. They may like to use them in sentences to help them to learn the spellings.    

We have sent home guided handwriting books. We will assess their 

progress periodically. 

We will test them on these spellings on Monday 5th June.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red group spellings Children doing these spelling should have received a cover and write  

spelling sheet to use for practise at home. This doesn’t need to be returned. They will also have   

a spelling test on Monday 5th June.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths: This week there is no task for maths, please continue to practice the 8, 4 

and 3 times tables.  

If you would like any addition work please see the parent pack for CLIC 12 which is on 

the tear 3 Gsuite page. 

 

Half term project:   

Thank you for your half term projects, we look forward 

to reading them. 



 


